











Hanley St Luke's C of E (Aided) Primary

5th January 2015

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers

Capoeira Club: Years 3 and 4

We have been given a new and fantastic opportunity to work with an expert in the Brazilian art of Capoeira. Activities will involve dance, acrobatics and non-contact martial arts.

The club is absolutely free and will be held on:

- Tuesdays from 3.30 4.30 p.m. for the whole of the Spring term, taking place in the hall.
- Starting on Tuesday 13th January 2015 until 31st March 2015.

Please ensure that your child has PE Kit, trainers and a drink.

Parents should collect children from the main Reception/office area. Club leaders will ensure that pupils are handed over to parents.

Please be aware that on taking up a place in this club your child will be expected to attend all sessions. This will include club sessions and may include performances during or after school. Your child is also expected to behave as they would in any other lesson. Poor behaviour will result in the loss of the club place!

Places are limited so please return your reply slip to Miss Hunt in 5L.

Yours sincerely

M. A. Balow

Mr M A Barlow Headteacher













Hanley St Luke's C of E (Aided) Primary

would like my child	Class to take part
n the Capoeira Club.	
will collect my child from the Reception/office area at 4.30pm	
Signed	Printed,,,,,,,
Emergency contact number	